
HEATH U3A LIABILITY 

Heath U3A is a volunteer organisation with all its activities led 
and organised by its members. Volunteers take normal 
precautions in its activities and provide reasonable help and 
assistance to our members. However, volunteers do not have 
control of the environment and cannot therefore accept 
responsibility for any circumstances affecting the Health and 
Safety of members. The following should be noted: 

Membership of, and payment of a subscription to, Heath U3A 
does not imply any liability for the Health and Safety of its 
members on the part of Heath U3A. 
Outdoor activities organised by Heath U3A groups automatically 
receive Public Liability insurance cover through the Third 
Age Trust, provided the leaders are U3A members. This is 
designed to protect leaders against damage to property and for 
injury or death which might have been occasioned during the 
activity. This is NOT a personal accident insurance and 
accordingly participants in Heath U3A activities are responsible 
for their own Health and Safety and the safe keeping of their 
belongings. 

Participants in group activities should follow common sense in 
order to minimise any risk to themselves and should also ensure 
that they do not endanger any others in the group. 

Heath U3A activities do not normally include children or dogs. 
Members who wish to bring visitors, children or their dog on a 
Heath U3A activity must ask for permission from the Group 
Leader/Organiser.


